
Dear Parents,

The site is bustling with excitement this afternoon, following the staff charity netball match
during break time. It was such a brilliant event to support Children in Need! This, coupled with
our support for Anti-Bullying Day on Tuesday has really helped us focus our minds on the
importance of being people-centred.

Our Year 8 pupils have been sitting their mock Common Entrance exams in the core subjects
this week. They have shown a superb attitude, approaching their exams with maturity and
confidence, using our new Upper School Learning Centre to revise and work collaboratively to
prepare for them. 

We are proud of our Under 13 boys, who won their final football match of the season against
Holmewood House. This completed their unbeaten record for Wednesday fixtures - well done
boys for your determination and great teamwork! It is now the start of the rugby season and
our Year 7 and 8 boys have been enjoying rugby club with our new Sports Consultant, Chris
Robshaw. They have been working on tackle technique and ruck speed as they gear up for the
season with great excitement.

We hosted our first chess tournament at Hazelwood this week! Our Years 5 – 8 Chess Team
took on Solefield School and each player competed in at least two games, showcasing their
strategic skills and fantastic sportsmanship. Congratulations to everyone who took part.

Looking ahead, please save the date for our very popular HPA Christmas Fair on Saturday,
30th November, from 12:00 pm to 3:00 pm. Anyone interested in booking a stall should
contact Katrina Butler at hazelwoodpaevents@gmail.com. There will be a festive array of stalls
and entertainment to enjoy, so please do join us.

Finally, we are very excited to be holding our whole school open morning next Friday 22nd
November. It is always a proud occasion, sharing our wonderful school with prospective
parents and giving them a glimpse into a typical school day. Please spread the word if you
know of anyone who might be interested in attending.

WIth best wishes,

Lindie

T H E  L A T E S T  N E W S  A N D  U P D A T E S  F R O M  H A Z E L W O O D  

1 5 T H  N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 4

Compassion. Courage. Respect.

mailto:hazelwoodpaevents@gmail.com


Open Morning



HPA

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/hpa


HPA

What a night! Hazelwood was alive with
laughter and excitement on Tuesday 5th
November for the annual fireworks display, run
and organised by the  HPA! The display was
spectacular! We hope everyone who came along
had a brilliant evening and also enjoyed the hot
dogs, mulled wine, hot chocolate, and candy
floss on offer! 😋

A huge thank you to the  HPA for organising
another incredible event and to each and every
volunteer who made it all happen.

Social Media

We love sharing the wonderful things
happening at Hazelwood on our social
media channels.

Follow us on our social feeds for daily
updates on school news!

@hazelwoodoxted

                                
                       @hazelwoodschooloxted

                       @hazelwoodschool.co.uk

We have a new Hazelwood Sports
Instagram account! 

Follow the Sports account to keep up to
date with all the fixtures, after-school
clubs and sporting achievements at
Hazelwood.

                                
                       @hazelwoodschoolsport

                       



We’re excited to announce the launch of INdustry INsights, a brand-new programme
at Hazelwood School designed to connect our Year 8 pupils with industry experts for
hands-on learning. The goal of the programme is to keep pupils “IN the know” about
different industries, whilst giving them insights into solving real-world challenges.

What is INdustry INsights?
INdustry INsights is much more than a careers programme. It gives our pupils the
chance to work on real problems faced by industry professionals and develop
practical solutions. Working in small teams and guided by industry experts, they’ll
explore fields they’re passionate about, using their creativity and problem-solving
skills to make a real impact.

Our Philosophy:
At Hazelwood, we believe in preparing pupils for the future by nurturing critical
thinking, creativity, collaboration, and communication. INdustry INsights is all about
helping pupils take ownership of their learning and apply their skills to real-world
settings, all while exploring potential career paths.
This isn’t just an amazing opportunity for our pupils—it’s also a fantastic way for
industry experts to inspire and guide the next generation of thinkers and innovators.

We Need Your Expertise!
We are inviting parents who work in various industries to mentor our pupils as
industry experts. Your role would involve:

Pitching a real-world problem for pupils to solve.
Offering mentorship and feedback as they work through their solutions.
Providing feedback during the prototype and pitch stages in June.

Key Dates for Industry Experts:
2 May: Pitch your real-world problem to the pupils.
16 May or 23 May: Visit or call to discuss the group’s progress and offer feedback.
20 June: Help test their solutions and provide feedback during the final pitch
presentations.

Flexible Involvement:
We know your time is valuable, so we’re flexible with how much time you can offer.
The sessions run from 2-4:30 pm, and you’re welcome to join us for as much time as
you can during that window—in person or online, whichever works best for you.

If you’re interested in volunteering or want to know more, please email
trojanowskin@hazelwoodschool.com to get involved.
Thank you for considering this opportunity to help shape the future of our pupils—we
can’t wait to see what they’ll create with your guidance!

INdustry INsights
Introducing INdustry INsights: Preparing the
Next Generation for Real-World Problem
Solving.

mailto:trojanowskin@hazelwoodschool.com


Hazelwood Alumni Community
What’s your story? 

What is your favourite memory? What did your time at Hazelwood mean to
you? How did Hazelwood help shape you?

We’d love to hear your stories and memories and any photographs you
might have of your time at Hazelwood. 

We are excited to announce the relaunch of the Hazelwood Alumni
Community (HAC) programme, in celebration of our 135th anniversary this
year. This milestone offers a wonderful opportunity to reconnect with
former pupils and staff.

If you know anyone who would like to stay in touch with Hazelwood, please
encourage them to sign up via the Alumni Sign-Up page on our website or
by emailing marketing@hazelwoodschool.com. 

https://www.hazelwoodschool.co.uk/our-community/our-alumni


Yuv and Barney participated in the RBC Race For The Kids charity
event organised by GOSH (Great Ormond Street Hospital Charity)
in London's Hyde Park on Saturday 12 October 2024 to help beat
childhood cancer. They both took part in the 5K race and raised
funds to build the new Children’s Cancer Center at GOSH.  

The center is going to be a world-class facility with children at
its heart. A place where children have access to play and
education alongside pioneering treatments.

Well done boys!

Student Spotlight

The Student Spotlight aims to showcase the remarkable achievements of our
pupils, both within and beyond Hazelwood. 

Please nominate your child if they have accomplished something wonderful -
we’d love to hear about it! Email: marketing@hazelwoodschool.com



Staff Spotlight



Wrens

NURSERY

The past few weeks the Wrens room have enjoyed doing activities based around
Halloween and bonfire night. Wrens have enjoyed exploring frozen shaving foam
ghosts and creating handprint spiders. We also have been carving pumpkins and
exploring inside with different tools. They have been also making their own
fireworks using forks and using teabags to splat paint to make a firework. We
have also been creating salt and paint fireworks and edible sparklers.



Starlings

NURSERY

Starlings have been focusing on the book Room on the Broom over the last two
weeks. They have enjoyed exploring Halloween themed messy play, creating
broomsticks using pipe cleaners, making salt dough wands and exploring
various scented playdoughs. What a busy two weeks we have had!



Wagtails

NURSERY 

The Wagtails have had so much fun learning about Autumn. They have been
using their fingers to mix colours to make firework pictures. The children have
been doing lots of creative autumn activities such as making a tree with
autumn leaves, rubbing different shaped leaves and making hedgehogs using
different coloured leaves. We have had so much fun going up to the nature
garden and using nets to explore the pond. The children have also made their
own poppy for remembrance. We have been counting leaves and collaging
them onto a piece of paper. The Wagtails have had so much fun using different
parts of their body to explore the leaves in the garden and making their own
marmite swirls for morning snack.



NURSERY 
Lower Robins
Last week in Lower Robins, the children thoroughly enjoyed discussing fireworks 🎆. They
used cardboard tubes to create markings on their paper, representing the fireworks. We
also emphasised the importance of safety during this time. Additionally, we have begun
practising for the Christmas concert, which everyone is eagerly anticipating in December.
This week, the children focused on Remembrance Day, creating hand-painted poppies that
we displayed in our window. They also decorated plates shaped like poppies, which have
been added to the display as well. Furthermore, we talked about Children in Need and
worked on decorating a giant Pudsey bear for our window. In addition, we enjoyed some
water play and experimented with coloured shaving foam.



Last week as part of our topic "Rainbow Fish, Colours and Remembrance
Day", the children enjoyed creating a giant handprint Poppy, they also loved
mixing basic colours to create a new one using their hands. Additionally, they
took turns to play the fishing game, where they put to the test their fine
motor skills, and matching the fishes with the coloured buckets. 
This week the children turned their focus to our new topic "Winter", they
have been exploring winter sceneries in the small world tables such as winter
animals and Polar express trains. 

They also have been creating their own snow man by putting them together,
counting snow men, making melting snowman, learning about all the clothes
we wear in winter and having a blast hammering the ice to free the frozen
animals in the tuff tray.

Upper Robins

NURSERY



The children in Skylarks' Green have been enhancing their understanding of the world
over the past few weeks. We have celebrated a variety of festivals and traditions which
have highlighted the diversity of the world and its communities. 

We enjoyed some spooky fun in our tuff tray and role play area, investigated the inside
of a pumpkin and went 'trick or treating' around the nursery in celebration of
Hallowe'en. We made beautiful firework pictures using a selection of media to create
different effects as we focused on Bonfire Night and fashioned Diwali clay lamps and
patterned Rangoli pictures as we learned about the Hindu Festival of Light. We
observed a minute's silence for Remembrance Day and made individual poppies to
take home. Another highlight of last week was our visit to 'The Box', where we
explored the interactive environment of the indoor area and had fun discovering the
pods, bridge and teepee located in the outdoor area.

Skylarks - Green

NURSERY 

This week our theme has been
'Transport'. We have learnt
about the different modes of
transport, made vehicles out of
'junk' modelling resources and
instigated imaginative storylines
against the backdrop of the
'small world' table and train
station role play area. Some
children created sail boats too
and we also will be learning
about road safety during circle
time.



The Skylarks have had an incredible few weeks! We discussed the significance
of wearing poppies on Poppy Day and reflected on how past generations have
paved the way for our future. The children enjoyed crafting their own poppies
by cutting bright red paper and decorating them with pride, which we have
beautifully displayed in our classroom.
Additionally, we were treated to a special outing to the main school. We visited
the box, then made our way to the igloo to conduct a rocket experiment. We
combined a bottle of fizzy pop with some magical rocket tablets, which caused
the drink to fizz up into the air. The children were thrilled and excited as they
watched this experiment unfold, led by our room leader, Chloe. The fun
continued in the inside box, where the children collaborated to create amazing
Lego structures and had the opportunity to make marks on special tables

Skylarks - Orange

NURSERY



Reception
We’ve launched our new topic, exploring what happens at this time of year with a
focus on autumn. We’ve discussed how nature changes during this season, like the
leaves changing colour and falling, and animals preparing for winter by building
dens or hibernating. The children have enjoyed learning about autumn’s
transformations through creative activities, like reading Leaf Man and using natural
materials (leaves, sticks, pinecones) to create pictures of birds, animals, and even
imaginative scenes inspired by our nature walk.

The children enjoyed creating autumn necklaces. Using a hole punch, they made
holes in the leaves and then threaded them onto string.

Autumn

Science
In science, we’ve started looking at how the weather changes in autumn, particularly
the impact of wind. The children crafted parachutes, kites, and wind socks to see
which designs flew best in windy conditions. We then recorded our observations in a
bar chart, a wonderful way to incorporate early data handling into our activities.

Autumn Festivals and Remembrance

Our seasonal exploration led us to discuss Diwali, learning about why it’s celebrated
and how it brings light and joy to many families. We also marked Remembrance Day
by creating poppies and talking about the brave soldiers who sacrificed their lives to
protect us. The children showed thoughtful respect as they learned about this
special day of remembrance.



Reception
Pastoral Day
On Pastoral Day, the children had a fantastic time making "bubbling fireworks". They
combined vinegar, baking powder, and food colouring, delightedly watching the
reactions unfold. Their comments included: "There are bubbles on the surface; it’s
like a volcano with lava spilling out! It is like a firework exploding, and it keeps
growing; it’s erupting bubbles!"

Maths
Using a bus and animals, the children explored the concept of one more. A dice was
rolled to generate a number, then the corresponding number of animals were
placed on the bus. They then added one more. Some children wrote number
sentences to show the calculation.

In maths, we’ve been focusing on finding 1 more and 1 less than numbers to 5 and
10. We also looked at circles and triangles, spotting these shapes around us in both
the classroom and nature. These foundational activities have been a great way to
solidify their understanding of numbers and shapes.



YEAR  1 
Forest School



YEAR  1 
Phonics

Maths
In Maths, Year 1 has been learning how to create tally charts and bar graphs. Each
child asked a question about a topic e.g. What is your favourite ice-cream? Who is your
favourite Disney character? We then visited the Reception and Year 2 classrooms to
conduct a survey using a tally chart. Next, the children put their tally results into a bar
graph and wrote sentences about their findings! 



YEAR  2
Modelling
Year 2 pupils are bursting with creativity, particularly when it comes to modelling with
plasticine! The entire year group model weekly, where they explore colour and design,
turning their ideas into wonderful imaginative creations.

From fantastical creatures to real life models, their projects often show some intricate
details. The modelling not only improves their fine motor skills, and strength, but also
encourages collaboration and creativity. 

Forest School
This week saw the turn of 2MO to spend a creative afternoon in our woods. It was
wonderful to see the smiling faces returning... with quite a lot of mud, too!



YEAR  2
Reading
Every ten days, Year 2 welcome Year 8 for early morning reading! All of the pupils read
with a Year 8 buddy and take enormous pleasure and pride in their time together. It is
extremely special to see the kindness and support that all of the Year 8s demonstrate;
a hugely valuable time for everyone involved. 



As an exciting start to our topic of ‘Biomes’, Year 3 set off for the woods last
week where the children were given some mystery boxes containing a map of
the world. From clues that were gradually given, they worked out the biome for
their box and identified the countries in which it can be found. They were then
set the challenge of becoming the Year 3 ‘experts’ for that biome so they could
then present their knowledge to the rest of the year group.

Back in class, the children did some more research in teams, using books,
information pages and the internet. They shared facts with their teammates.
They were also able to ‘visit’ their biome using the VR goggles.

We very much look forward to listening to some fascinating presentations.

YEAR  3
Biomes Day



Pupils in Year 3 have started an exciting new initiative of learning about
appreciation. They have given much thought to what this means and have
discussed ideas as to how we can show appreciation and gratitude for all we
have. From a long list of fabulous ideas, the children chose to start by making
cakes for everyone who works at Hazelwood School to say thank you for the
amazing jobs they do.

The children started bright and early on World Kindness Day and made rice-
crispie cakes for the catering team, the office staff, the grounds staff, the
accounts department, teaching staff and many others. They made beautiful
cards, with some very touching messages inside, and delivered them, with the
cakes, at break and lunchtime. It was an amazing team effort!

We had some lovely messages back from staff members and the children took
great pleasure in showing their appreciation. Great work, Year 3!

 “I wanted to say thanks for the lovely little present. This was totally unexpected
and has made my day.”

“Please can you say a big thank you to the year 3s for my chocolate crispies and
card..... Delicious! What a lovely touch to my Wednesday.”

“Thank you Year 3 for the lovely, sweet treat and card!”

YEAR  3
Appreciation



YEAR  4

All Rise Legal Workshop
The Year 4 children thoroughly enjoyed their topic day on Friday, exploring
the rule of law and the British court system. They discussed the
importance of different laws, looked at evidence and also acted in their
own courtroom! 



YEAR 5
History
Year 5 ventured outside to learn about the battle of Hastings. They were given a
map of the battlefield and key information about the Norman and Saxon armies.
The hill besides the tree house was used to recreate the start of the battle, the
children had to identify geographical, military, and other advantages each side
held over the other. The children will conclude their focus on 1066 with a short
report accounting for the Norman victory.

D&T
Year 5 have completed their first wood work project in the workshop using a new
set of tools and equipment to make a wooden initial for their room. 

From a coping saw to a belt sander they have taken on board the new skills and
machinery with confidence and enthusiasm. Well done year 5. 



YEAR 5
Geography
Year 5 enjoyed investigating why people migrate to the UK by analysing Push and
Pull factors. We used England’s most famous migrant - Paddington Bear - as an
example! 



YEAR 6
Science
Year 6 have been investigating antacid tablets
and trying to find the one that works best.

Tablets used were Rennie, Gaviscon and
Bisodol.

Pupils could design their own investigation and
really enjoyed the chance to test different
variables.

Results are still being processed.



Our Year 7 Food Tech elective enjoyed making - and eating - apple
crumble last Friday. Toffee sauce added to the excitement! 

YEAR 7
Food Tech



YEAR 8
Geography

English
Year 8 pupils have been
working collaboratively to
prepare for their mock
English Common Entrance
examination next week.

The Year 8s have been studying the US election as part of their topic:
Dictatorship and Democracy. We were fortunate enough to be able to study
this complex and fascinating process as it was running. The pupils were
challenged to analyse the policies proposed by both the candidates and then
formulate their own predictions about the impacts these polices might have on
the US. We also looked at the American electoral system and made some
comparisons between it and the UK. 



YEAR 8
Graphics
Year 8 Graphics students explored Canva to create a fun "Polaroid pop-up"
effect, making their chosen photo subjects look like they were coming out
of the frame! By layering images, cropping, adding shadows, and fine-
tuning details, they learned key photo editing design skills. The class
showed great creativity, experimenting with angles and backgrounds to
bring their pop-up effects to life – an impressive introduction to Canva’s
powerful editing tools!



Sport

The Under 13 Boys won their final match
of the season 2-0 away to Holmewood
House. It was a hard-fought victory,
Hazelwood dominated possession but had
to wait until the last 5 minutes when they
scored both goals. This completed an
unbeaten run for their Wednesday
fixtures, played 6 won 6.

Football

Our U11 gymnastics team did a fantastic job at the Surrey Schools Floor and Vault
competition, with each of our gymnastics displaying skill, determination, and
enthusiasm. Georgia led the team with a graceful, high-tariff routine, including
challenging elements like a round-off backflip that set the standard high. She was
followed by Mya, Charlotte, Gabby, and Bella, who all executed their routines with
great composure and skill, building on the strong start Georgia had established.

This year, our entry included all our U10 girls, which means they’ll gain invaluable
experience as they compete in this age group again next year. Competing in a highly
competitive field, our team finished a respectable 8th out of the whole of Surrey –
an impressive achievement!

As we look forward to the upcoming U9 competition in February, we’re excited to
possibly add a boys' team to our roster. We’re calling on any boys who are strong,
resilient, athletic, and hard-working to be pioneers for Hazelwood school
gymnastics. If you think you have what it takes and would like to represent our
school in this exciting opportunity, please see Mrs. Moon. Hazelwood gymnastics
needs YOU!

Gymnastics



Sport
Hockey
What a fantastic hockey season it has been! Girls from Year 3 to Year 8 have had the
opportunity to showcase their skills and passion for the game in a variety of
matches, and the level of commitment and teamwork has been outstanding.

A special mention must go to our Year 6 girls, who competed in the UKSA
tournament. Their performance was nothing short of impressive, with great hockey
on display and fantastic team spirit throughout. They earned a well-deserved 2nd
place in the Plate competition—well done, girls!

The U13 team also had a memorable season. At the IAPS tournament, they played
some exceptional hockey and finished 3rd in their group, making it to the quarter-
finals. Their hard work and determination were evident in every match, and they
showed incredible team cohesion. The U13s also represented the school at the
UKSA hockey tournament, where they played with grit and determination, showing
that they are a force to be reckoned with. Congratulations on a fantastic effort,
U13s!



LIBRARY

The Children’s Book Project
We are again running the collection of new and
nearly new (but in very good condition) books for
the Children's Charity in the run up to Christmas. 

Across London and the UK 1 in 4 disadvantaged children owns fewer than 10 books,
whilst 1 in 8 has none at all. This has an impact not only on these children’s
academic outcomes but also on their wellbeing, emotional development and sense
of themselves as a reader.

For more information visit www.childrensbookproject.co.uk
 
Please drop off your unwanted new or nearly new books that your children have
grown out of and send them in to me in the Hazelwood Library. The last day for
collections before Christmas will be w/c 26th November. 
 
Please note that the condition of books donated is very important. The charity
cannot accept old, marked or tatty books since these are not suitable to gift
onwards to another child. so please do not send any of the following:
·textbooks or revision books
·religious texts
·encyclopaedias
·DVDs or CDs
·torn, scribbled or dirty books
·ex library books or ex reading scheme​

Usborne/Hazelwood Reading Challenge
We hope your children had a great time taking part in the sponsored reading
challenge and that it inspired them to read for pleasure over the half-term break.
Just a quick reminder that sponsorship money is due in by Monday 18th November
and every child who participated will receive a prize. Thank you for supporting the
challenge and helping us to earn some wonderful new books for our three
nominated state schools and our pupils to enjoy! 

http://www.childrensbookproject.co.uk/


LIBRARY

Travelling Books & Usborne Books at Christmas Fair
Travelling books and Usborne Books will be at the 2024 Christmas fair in the far
right hand corner of the sports hall - I do hope you will all pop along to see the
fantastic selection on display.

Before the Xmas Fair, the 'Travelling Books' boxes will be available for Reception,
Years 1 and 2 parents to peruse and purchase from, during the following times in
the library in the Baily building : Tuesday 26th, Thursday 28th and Friday 29th
2.30pm - 3.30pm.

Pupils in Years 3 and above will get a chance to look at the boxes and create their
own wish lists.





Other News
Esmée M and Noah V are performing in the
Glow production of  Rave Revue this
December.

Tickets are available now - they’d love to see
lots of familiar faces in the audience to
support them! 

Staff played in the hotly anticipated netball match for
Children in Need during fruit break today.

It was fierce, fast and mostly friendly!

Well done to the winners - the Blue team! 



Notices

Edenbridge RFC is a grass roots family-friendly club, and believes in the
key values of rugby, TEAMWORK, RESPECT, ENJOYMENT, DISCIPLINE &
SPORTMANSHIP. The team enjoys having 3 coaches (backs and forwards),
with coaching taking place on Wednesday nights (6-7pm) all year round,
and Sundays (10am-12.00), which are alternated between training
sessions, league matches and friendlies. Situated on the border of
Kent/Sussex, we play in the Sussex league and due to our unique
location, we also enjoy the benefit of being able to put forward players
into both the Saracens and Harlequins U15 development programmes, of
which we have 3 in each at the moment.

For anyone interested, please look at our website
www.edenbridgerugby.co.uk or contact Nigel Lawson U15 manager,
Edenbridge RFC nigel@acumen-da.com

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=edenbridgerugby.co.uk&u=aHR0cDovL3d3dy5lZGVuYnJpZGdlcnVnYnkuY28udWs=&i=NjY3YWRjYjExNTM0MWUzYmMyNWIxY2Zi&t=Rk93Wmo1b1BvaGxTbkVkaVRObGNZVzZJYSsvZitYamZ5SkR2WHJWaGFEST0=&h=c9de7cb21b9a45688e17fcc484459c27&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVag6O36f0Q_KsbTzxn92HbNTpa40tcdQbOOcxuEflnE1A
mailto:nigel@acumen-da.com


Notices



NOTICES
Sportin MS aims to provide mental and
emotional support for sufferers of
Multiple Sclerosis and their loved ones. 

Have you started your Christmas Shopping?
Lots of generously donated gifts with all
proceeds going to Sportin MS.
Our Silent Online Auction is now live!
What about a flight for 4 in a twin engine
private jet? A hand pierced silver brooch
made by bespoke jeweller Tom John,
grandson of Augustus John, jeweller to
Italian Royalty and pop stars? How does
gifting a friend delicious homemade
brownies delivered every month for a year
sound? And what about taking up to 10
friends on a Cultural London Pub Crawl - a
great idea for an overdue get together. 

Fancy treating your loved ones to one of our
terrific gifts? 

Scan the QR code or, open:
app.galabid.com/sportinms/register.



NOTICES
Our Christmas stock will be on the
shelves, so it will be a great
opportunity to start some Christmas
shopping and get some Christmas gift
ideas.

As usual, we will be holding a raffle
and teas, coffees and cakes will be on
sale.
 
We do value your support and hope
you can pop in to say hello and have a
chat with us on the 28th!

We are thrilled that for a second year
running, The Woodhouse Centre will
be coming to join us for our
Hazelwood Nativity play!

St Peter’s Messy Church

This Sunday 17th November at 3pm Messy Church will be taking
place at St Peter’s Limpsfield. The theme is light and there will be
lots of themed crafts and activities including making stained glass
windows, stars, candles and lots of sparkle as the nights draw in.
If your child/children would like to join in please email
stpeterschurch.lttm@gmail.com so we have an idea on numbers. 

mailto:stpeterschurch.lttm@gmail.com


Notices

St Paul’s Cathedral is currently recruiting the next generation of boy and
girl choristers, and we would be delighted if any of your students might
be interested in applying. We welcome children in School Years 2 to 5 who
love to sing and are eager to be part of our world-renowned choir. 

Director of Music, Andrew Carwood MBE, writes: 
"Being a Chorister at St Paul’s is an extraordinary and inspiring experience, offering children a
unique start in life. Alongside a first-class musical education, our Choristers board at the
Cathedral School, where they benefit from an exceptional academic curriculum. In addition to
singing Choral Evensong throughout the week, Choristers participate in special services,
concerts, broadcasts, and tours." 
 
St Paul’s Cathedral is determined that no child should ever have to pay to sing in their
Cathedral. Choristers learn and board at the St Paul’s Cathedral School and receive 100%
bursaries for their education fees and up to 100% on the cost of boarding. 
 
We are holding online introduction meetings on 13th November, with sessions beginning at 6:00
PM for boys and 6:45 PM for girls. These meetings will offer insights into the unique benefits of
Choristership at St Paul’s and how it can help shape a child's future. 
 
For more details, please visit https://www.stpauls.co.uk/join-cathedral-choir

https://www.stpauls.co.uk/join-cathedral-choir


NOTICES


